






   

Manager Report July 16th, 2021 

 

 

WATER DISTRICT: 

 

The Water plant distributed 1.4 million gallons to town in June. 

 

The stream flow gage has been installed on Asbury Creek 

 

County Public Works is in the initial stages of designing a new pedestrian bridge over 

Asbury Creek on Pacific Ave. I will continue to provide updates as I learn more. 

 

Cannon Beach Fire will be doing a major upgrade in the next few months to the network 

and AV equipment. The Fire Chief inquired if the District would like to contribute to 

share in some of the cost of the funding along with the Community Club.  

 

Due to the unanticipated success of remote meetings during the pandemic, public entities 

will in the future be required to make all meetings accessible remotely through technological 

means and provide opportunity for members of the public to participate  remotely and submit oral and 

written testimony. I will explore some options with the Fire Chief for how to most effectively allow us 

to do this in the fire hall and report to the Board. 

 

MONTHLY LOG : ARCH CAPE WATER & SANITARY DISTRICTS

June 2021

Total Hours 352.50 0 160.75 191.75

Percentage Split 46% 54%0 0

Total Accounts 639 294 345

Percentage Split 46% 54%  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


